
 

THE CORPORATION OF THE TOWNSHIP OF KING 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

HERITAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

 
 

FOR SEPTEMBER 5, 2024 
 

 
 
 

The Township of King has CANCELLED the Regularly 
 

Scheduled Heritage Advisory Committee (HAC) Meeting for: 
 

 
 

Thursday, September 5, 2024 - 6:00 p.m. 

(CANCELLED) 

 

The next scheduled meeting will be on Thursday, October 3, 

2024 – 6:00 P.M. 
 
 
 
 

Dated this 21st day of August 2024. 
 

 

Adam Foran 
Deputy Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The Corporation of the Township of King, 2585 King Road, King City, ON 


